


Considering a home near Rock Hill – York County Airport? 
 

Invest Wisely 
Before buying, review community growth plans, zoning maps, and visit the airport. Staff would 

appreciate the opportunity to meet with you! We may be contacted at 803-329-5560 or online at 

www.flyrockhill.com. UZA also encourages you to spend time during a weekend observing aircraft 

activity on a clear day when flight training is at its highest in order to find out what you may 

experience living near the airport. 

 

Your Real Estate Agent 
Ensure that your real estate agent has the most current information 

regarding the airport and local development projects. Airport plans 

may change to meet current and future air transportation needs. 

 

The Flying Friendly Initiative 
The Flying Friendly Initiative – This initiative has been developed in a good faith effort to better 

educate the community, encourage pilots to fly friendly over Rock Hill and to provide a way for 

citizens to communicate with airport management. Initiatives include: zoning near the airport, citizen 

and pilot education, recommended noise reduction procedures, and a noise hotline.  

 

24-Hour Airport Noise Hotline: 803-329-8753 

The hotline was established in June 2016 as a means for neighboring residents to report unusual 

levels of aircraft noise or activity. The hotline is monitored regularly and atypical noise events are 

investigated by airport staff. 

Please resist the urge to report every aircraft you see or hear. Aircraft operating at UZA may be seen 

and heard at least four miles from the airport on a regular basis and this type of reporting does little 

to help airport management identify and address atypical noise events. 

 

Contacting the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) 
As previously stated, the airport has no regulatory jurisdiction over aircraft in flight. If you believe 

that a specific aircraft is violating federal aviation regulations and would like to file an official 

complaint, contact the FAA’s Southern Regional Ombudsman by email at 9-aso-noise@faa.gov or by 

telephone at 202-267-8507. 

http://www.flyrockhill.com/
mailto:9-aso-noise@faa.gov

